
Mingus Union High School will be in a phase I opening for extracurricular activities starting June 1st .  The 
safety of our students and staff is a priority as we start the phase-in process.  In order for us to be 
successful we need cooperation from all stakeholders.  We will be following a three phase approach 
recommended from the National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS).  Summer 
participation is voluntary, however, any student who participates will have to follow strict guidelines and 
be subject to a temperature check prior to every practice.  We are providing an electronic copy of the 
summer sports release form on our website under athletics.  Please read the form carefully and adhere 
to our requests.  Pay close attention to the signs and symptoms of COVID-19 as outlined on the release 
form. Be aware that not all coaches will have summer programs.  If you are curious what programs will 
be starting please contact our Athletic Assistant, Christina Montiel at cmontiel@muhs.com. 
 
The upside, we can start moving in a more positive direction to get student/athletes competing 
again.  We will expect our coaches and athletes to be as productive as possible given the guidelines set 
forth by the NFHS.  As a staff we will continually monitor the situation and make proper adjustments as 
needed. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.   
I can be reached at ydevore@muhs.com 
Best Regards, 
 

Yancey DeVore 
Athletic Director 
Economics/Government 
Mingus Union High School 
1801 East Fir Street 

Cottonwood, AZ 86326 
Office: (928) 634-4402 
Email: ydevore@muhs.com 
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